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Antenna Arrays and Beam-formation Mar 31 2020 Spatial processing and smart
antenna beam formation are considered as completely essential approaches to
be employed for forthcoming progress in the standards and implementation of
the wireless communication systems. The book aims, besides introducing up-todate contributions that are not readily available in the related literature,
to present and demonstrate the recent research ideas in the field of antenna
array design and beam-forming algorithms in a synthetic, coherent, and
unified manner for the interested researchers. The presented topics range
from relatively straightforward mathematical analysis and derivations to
simulation and empirical results. The book is designed to serve as an
informative reference for the researcher involved in the analysis of the
spatial signal processing techniques for smart antenna systems. The book
will help the readers, in particular wireless communication researchers, to
have wider futuristic and innovative visions for the advances in the field.

Reconfigurable Antennas Aug 24 2019 This lecture explores the emerging area
of reconfigurable antennas from basic concepts that provide insight into
fundamental design approaches to advanced techniques and examples that offer
important new capabilities for next-generation applications. Antennas are
necessary and critical components of communication and radar systems, but
sometimes their inability to adjust to new operating scenarios can limit
system performance. Making antennas reconfigurable so that their behavior
can adapt with changing system requirements or environmental conditions can
ameliorate or eliminate these restrictions and provide additional levels of
functionality for any system. For example, reconfigurable antennas on
portable wireless devices can help to improve a noisy connection or redirect
transmitted power to conserve battery life. In large phased arrays,
reconfigurable antennas could be used to provide additional capabilities
that may result in wider instantaneous frequency bandwidths, more extensive
scan volumes, and radiation patterns with more desirable side lobe
distributions. Written for individuals with a range of experience, from
those with only limited prior knowledge of antennas to those working in the
field today, this lecture provides both theoretical foundations and
practical considerations for those who want to learn more about this
exciting subject.
Reflectarray Antennas Jun 14 2021 Describes the configuration and
principles of a reflectarray antenna, its advantages over other antennas,
the history of its development, analysis techniques, practical design
procedures, bandwidth issues and wideband techniques, as well as
applications and recent developments. Both authors are well respected
practitioners who have build these antennas and developed them for space
flight.
CubeSat Antenna Design Sep 05 2020 Presents an overview of CubeSat antennas
designed at the Jet Propulsion Laboratory (JPL) CubeSats—nanosatellites
built to standard dimensions of 10cm x 10 cm x cm—are making space-based
Earth science observation and interplanetary space science affordable,
accessible, and rapidly deployable for institutions such as universities and
smaller space agencies around the world. CubeSat Antenna Design is an up-todate overview of CubeSat antennas designed at NASA’s Jet Propulsion
Laboratory (JPL), covering the systems engineering knowledge required to
design these antennas from a radio frequency and mechanical perspective.
This authoritative volume features contributions by leading experts in the
field, providing insights on mission-critical design requirements for stateof-the-art CubeSat antennas and discussing their development, capabilities,
and applications. The text begins with a brief introduction to CubeSats,
followed by a detailed survey of low-gain, medium-gain, and high-gain
antennas. Subsequent chapters cover topics including the telecommunication
subsystem of Mars Cube One (MarCO), the enabling technology of Radar in a
CubeSat (RainCube), the development of a one-meter mesh reflector for
telecommunication at X- and Ka-band for deep space missions, and the design
of multiple metasurface antennas. Written to help antenna engineers to
enable new CubeSate NASA missions, this volume: Describes the selection of
high-gain CubeSat antennas to address specific mission requirements and
constraints for instruments or telecommunication Helps readers learn how to
develop antennas for future CubeSat missions Provides key information on the

effect of space environment on antennas to inform design steps Covers patch
and patch array antennas, deployable reflectarray antennas, deployable mesh
reflector, inflatable antennas, and metasurface antennas CubeSat Antenna
Design is an important resource for antenna/microwave engineers, aerospace
systems engineers, and advanced graduate and postdoctoral students wanting
to learn how to design and fabricate their own antennas to address clear
mission requirements.
The Theory of Reflector Antennas Aug 17 2021
The Paraboloidal Reflector Antenna in Radio Astronomy and Communication Aug
29 2022 Radio astronomers have developed techniques of calibration of large
reflector antennas with radio astronomical methods, but these have not been
comprehensively described. This text aims to fill this gap, taking a
practical approach to the characterisation of antennas. All calculations and
results in the form of tables and figures have been made with Mathematica by
Wolfram Research. The reader can use the procedures for the implementation
of his own input data.
Analysis of Reflector Antennas Sep 29 2022 Analysis of Reflector Antennas
provides information pertinent to the analysis of reflector-antenna systems.
This book provides an understanding of how design data have been and can be
derived. Organized into four chapters, this book begins with an overview of
the history of focusing reflector-antenna systems characterized by a highly
variable level of general interest. This text then examines the solutions of
the scalar Helmholtz equation in rectangular and spherical coordinates.
Other chapters consider antenna performance described in terms of several
fundamental properties, including capture area, directivity, gain, beam
efficiency, aperture efficiency, polarization, effective noise temperature,
and phase center. This book discusses as well the resulting functional
dependence between axial ratio and component amplitude, which is the same as
that between voltage standing wave ratio and voltage reflection coefficient.
The final chapter deals with the role of the special-purpose digital
computers. This book is a valuable resource for research and development
engineers.
Antenna-in-Package Technology and Applications May 02 2020 A comprehensive
guide to antenna design, manufacturing processes, antenna integration, and
packaging Antenna-in-Package Technology and Applications contains an
introduction to the history of AiP technology. It explores antennas and
packages, thermal analysis and design, as well as measurement setups and
methods for AiP technology. The authors—well-known experts on the
topic—explain why microstrip patch antennas are the most popular and
describe the myriad constraints of packaging, such as electrical
performance, thermo-mechanical reliability, compactness, manufacturability,
and cost. The book includes information on how the choice of interconnects
is governed by JEDEC for automatic assembly and describes low-temperature cofired ceramic, high-density interconnects, fan-out wafer level
packaging–based AiP, and 3D-printing-based AiP. The book includes a detailed
discussion of the surface laminar circuit–based AiP designs for large-scale
mm-wave phased arrays for 94-GHz imagers and 28-GHz 5G New Radios.
Additionally, the book includes information on 3D AiP for sensor nodes, nearfield wireless power transfer, and IoT applications. This important book: •
Includes a brief history of antenna-in-package technology • Describes

package structures widely used in AiP, such as ball grid array (BGA) and
quad flat no-leads (QFN) • Explores the concepts, materials and processes,
designs, and verifications with special consideration for excellent
electrical, mechanical, and thermal performance Written for students in
electrical engineering, professors, researchers, and RF engineers, Antennain-Package Technology and Applications offers a guide to material selection
for antennas and packages, antenna design with manufacturing processes and
packaging constraints, antenna integration, and packaging.
Microwave Horns and Feeds Aug 05 2020 This book is devoted to describing
the theory, design, performance and application of microwave horns and feeds
for reflector. The first general treatment of feeds for reflector antennas,
it describes design principles and methods of analysis.
Proceedings of the Seventh Asia International Symposium on Mechatronics Mar
12 2021 This book presents high-quality papers from the Seventh Asia
International Symposium on Mechatronics (AISM 2019). It discusses the latest
technological trends and advances in electromechanical coupling and
environmental adaptability design for electronic equipment, sensing and
measurement, mechatronics in manufacturing and automation, micromechatronics, energy harvesting & storage, robotics, automation and control
systems. It includes papers based on original theoretical, practical and
experimental simulations, development, applications, measurements, and
testing. The applications and solutions discussed here provide excellent
reference material for future product developments.
Antenna Handbook Sep 17 2021 Techniques based on the method of modal
expansions, the Rayleigh-Stevenson expansion in inverse powers of the
wavelength, and also the method of moments solution of integral equations
are essentially restricted to the analysis of electromagnetic radiating
structures which are small in terms of the wavelength. It therefore becomes
necessary to employ approximations based on "high-frequency techniques" for
performing an efficient analysis of electromagnetic radiating systems that
are large in terms of the wavelength. One of the most versatile and useful
high-frequency techniques is the geometrical theory of diffraction (GTD),
which was developed around 1951 by J. B. Keller [1,2,3]. A class of
diffracted rays are introduced systematically in the GTD via a
generalization of the concepts of classical geometrical optics (GO).
According to the GTD these diffracted rays exist in addition to the usual
incident, reflected, and transmitted rays of GO. The diffracted rays in the
GTD originate from certain "localized" regions on the surface of a radiating
structure, such as at discontinuities in the geometrical and electrical
properties of a surface, and at points of grazing incidence on a smooth
convex surface as illustrated in Fig. 1. In particular, the diffracted rays
can enter into the GO shadow as well as the lit regions. Consequently, the
diffracted rays entirely account for the fields in the shadow region where
the GO rays cannot exist.
Active Origami Oct 07 2020 Origami structures have the ability to be easily
fabricated from planar forms, enable the deployment of large structures from
small volumes, and are potentially reconfigurable. These characteristics
have led to an increased interest in theoretical and computational origami
among engineers from across the world. In this book, the principles of
origami, active materials, and solid mechanics are combined to present a

full theory for origami structures. The focus is on origami structures
morphed via active material actuation and formed from sheets of finite
thickness. The detailed theoretical derivations and examples make this an
ideal book for engineers and advanced students who aim to use origami
principles to develop new applications in their field.
The Paraboloidal Reflector Antenna in Radio Astronomy and Communication May
14 2021 Radio astronomers have developed techniques of calibration of large
reflector antennas with radio astronomical methods, but these have not been
comprehensively described. This text aims to fill this gap, taking a
practical approach to the characterisation of antennas. All calculations and
results in the form of tables and figures have been made with Mathematica by
Wolfram Research. The reader can use the procedures for the implementation
of his own input data.
Handbook of Reflector Antennas and Feed Systems Volume III: Applications of
Reflectors Jun 26 2022 This is the first truly comprehensive and most up-todate handbook available on modern reflector antennas and feed sources for
diversified space and ground applications. There has never been such an allencompassing reflector handbook in print, and no currently available title
offers coverage of such recent research developments. The Handbook consists
of three volumes. Volume III focuses on the range of reflector antenna
applications, including space, terrestrial, and radar. The intent of this
book volume is to provide practical applications and design information on
reflector antennas used for several communications systems. This book covers
recent developments of reflector antennas used for satellite communications,
terrestrial communications, and remote sensing applications. New subjects
are introduced for the first time, including satellite antennas, Terahertz
antennas, PIM, multipaction, corona, deployable mesh reflector antennas, and
mechanical aspects of reflector antennas. In addition, this book contains a
separate topic on integrated feed assembly for reflector antennas covering
analysis, design, fabrication, and test.
Reflectarray Antennas Mar 24 2022 This book provides engineers with a
comprehensive review of the state-of-the-art in reflectarray antenna
research and development. The authors describe, in detail, design procedures
for a wide range of applications, including broadband, multi-band, multibeam, contour-beam, beam-scanning, and conformal reflectarray antennas. They
provide sufficient coverage of basic reflectarray theory to fully understand
reflectarray antenna design and analysis such that the readers can pursue
reflectarray research on their own. Throughout the book numerous
illustrative design examples including numerical and experimental results
are provided. Featuring in-depth theoretical analysis along with practical
design examples, em style="mso-bidi-font-style: normal;"Reflectarray
Antennas is an excellent text/reference for engineering graduate students,
researchers, and engineers in the field of antennas. It belongs on the
bookshelves of university libraries, research institutes, and industrial
labs and research facilities.
ELECTRICAL TEST RESULTS ON THREE 10-FOOT PARABOLIC REFLECTOR ANTENNAS Nov
19 2021
Corrugated Horns for Microwave Antennas Jan 10 2021 Introduction to hybridmode feeds. Propagation and radiation characteristics of cylindrical
corrugated waveguides. Propagation and radiation characteristics of conical

corrugated waveguides. Design of cylindrical and conical corrugated horns.
Manufacture and testing of corrugated horns. Rectangular and elliptical
corrugated horns.
Shaped Reflector Antenna Design Jan 22 2022
Modern Methods of Reflector Antenna Analysis and Design Jul 28 2022 Here's
the first complete reference available on all of the modern reflector
antenna analysis and design techniques. This book demystifies modern
reflector antenna analysis by proceeding from the early numerical
integration approaches to today's powerful techniques, such as the JacobiBessel and Fourier-Bessel Methods.
Synthesis of Dual Reflector Antennas Feb 08 2021
Reflector Antennas May 26 2022
Handbook of Reflector Antennas and Feed Systems Volume I: Theory and Design
of Reflectors Oct 31 2022 This is the first truly comprehensive and most upto-date handbook available on modern reflector antennas and feed sources for
diversified space and ground applications. There has never been such an allencompassing reflector handbook in print, and no currently available title
offers coverage of such recent research developments. The Handbook consists
of three volumes. Volume I provides a unique combination of theoretical
underpinnings with design considerations and techniques. The need for
knowledge in reflector antennas has grown steadily over the last two decades
due to increased use in space and ground applications, as well as their high
gain and wide bandwidth capabilities at relatively low cost. This volume
brings you to the leading edge of developments in the field related to
numerical techniques, classical reflector geometries, adaptive reflector
antennas, shaped reflectors, bifocal and bicollimated dual reflectors,
advanced reflectors, and reflect arrays. A must-have reference for both
practicing engineers as well as academic researchers.
Reflector and Lens Antennas Nov 27 2019
Phased Array Antennas Jul 04 2020 An in-depth treatment of array phenomena
and all aspects of phased array analysis and design Phased Array Antennas,
Second Edition is a comprehensive reference on the vastly evolving field of
array antennas. The Second Edition continues to provide an in-depth
evaluation of array phenomena with a new emphasis on developments that have
occurred in the field over the past decade. The book offers the same
detailed coverage of all practical and theoretical aspects of phased arrays
as the first edition, but it now includes: New chapters on array-fed
reflector antennas; connected arrays; and reflect arrays and retrodirective
arrays Brand-new coverage of artificial magnetic conductors, and Bode
matching limitations A clear explanation of the common misunderstanding of
scan element pattern measurement, along with appropriate equations In-depth
coverage of finite array Gibbsian models, photonic feeding and time delay,
waveguide simulators, and beam orthogonality The book is complemented with a
multitude of original curves and tables that illustrate how particular
behaviors were derived from the author's hundreds of programs developed over
the past forty years. Additionally, numerous computer design algorithms and
numerical tips are included throughout the book to help aid in readers'
comprehension. Phased Array Antennas, Second Edition is an ideal resource
for antenna design engineers, radar engineers, PCS engineers, and
communications engineers, or any professional who works to develop radar and

telecommunications systems. It also serves as a valuable textbook for
courses in phased array design and theory at the upper-undergraduate and
graduate levels.
Space Antenna Handbook Nov 07 2020 This book addresses a broad range of
topics on antennas for space applications. First, it introduces the
fundamental methodologies of space antenna design, modelling and analysis as
well as the state-of-the-art and anticipated future technological
developments. Each of the topics discussed are specialized and
contextualized to the space sector. Furthermore, case studies are also
provided to demonstrate the design and implementation of antennas in actual
applications. Second, the authors present a detailed review of antenna
designs for some popular applications such as satellite communications,
space-borne synthetic aperture radar (SAR), Global Navigation Satellite
Systems (GNSS) receivers, science instruments, radio astronomy, small
satellites, and deep-space applications. Finally it presents the reader with
a comprehensive path from space antenna development basics to specific
individual applications. Key Features: Presents a detailed review of antenna
designs for applications such as satellite communications, space-borne SAR,
GNSS receivers, science instruments, small satellites, radio astronomy, deepspace applications Addresses the space antenna development from different
angles, including electromagnetic, thermal and mechanical design strategies
required for space qualification Includes numerous case studies to
demonstrate how to design and implement antennas in practical scenarios
Offers both an introduction for students in the field and an in-depth
reference for antenna engineers who develop space antennas This book serves
as an excellent reference for researchers, professionals and graduate
students in the fields of antennas and propagation, electromagnetics,
RF/microwave/millimetrewave systems, satellite communications, radars,
satellite remote sensing, satellite navigation and spacecraft system
engineering, It also aids engineers technical managers and professionals
working on antenna and RF designs. Marketing and business people in
satellites, wireless, and electronics area who want to acquire a basic
understanding of the technology will also find this book of interest.
Reflector Antennas for Radio and Radar Astronomy Apr 12 2021
Analysis and Design of Reflectarrays/Transmitarrays Antennas Jan 28 2020
This book addresses the design and analysis of different reflectarrays and
transmitarray antennas to meet these requirements. A reflectarray is made up
of an array of radiating elements that provide a preadjusted phasing to form
a focused beam when it is illuminated by a feed, in a similar way to a
parabolic antenna. Printed reflectarrays combine certain advantages of
reflector antennas and phased arrays. The reflectarray antennas design in
this work includes five antennas. The second part in this book discus five
designs of the transmitarray. The first transmitarray is single layer
transmitarray antenna using rectangular dielectric resonator as the unit
cell elements. Two different constructions for the unit cell of the
transmitarray are used.The transmitarray is a multilayer dielectric
resonator antenna transmitarray for fixed RFID reader applications is
presented at 5.8 GHz. A circularly polarized 9x9 square DRA transmitarray is
designed at 5.8 GHz for far-field RFID applications. A design of 9x9 nearfield focused DRA transmitarray for fixed RFID at 5.8 GHz is investigated.

The properties of the NF-focused transmitarray are compared with the far
field transmitarray designed.
Propagation Engineering in Radio Links Design Dec 29 2019 This book
addresses propagation phenomena in satellite, radar, broadcasting, short
range , trans-horizon and several recent modes of communications in radio
links. Also, it includes some topics on antennas , radio noises and
improvement techniques. The book provides the necessary basic matters, as
well as experimental results and calculation procedures for radio link
design.
Quasi-optical Shaped-reflector Antennas for a Whispering-gallery-mode
Gyrotron Output Sep 25 2019
Microwave Horns and Feeds Feb 20 2022 This monograph is devoted to the
theory, design, performance and application of microwave horns and feeds for
reflector antennas. It is a collaboration between the microwave antenna
group at Queen Mary and Westfield College and the electromagnetic group at
the University of Winnipeg, Canada.
Antenna Engineering Handbook Jul 24 2019 The gold-standard reference on the
design and application of classic and modern antennas—fully updated to
reflect the latest advances and technologies This new edition of the “bible
of antenna engineering” has been updated to provide start-to-finish coverage
of the latest innovations in antenna design and application. You will find
in-depth discussion of antennas used in modern communication systems, mobile
and personal wireless technologies, satellites, radar deployments, flexible
electronics, and other emerging technologies, including 5G, terahertz, and
wearable electronics. Antenna Engineering Handbook, Fifth Edition, is
bolstered by real-world examples, hundreds of illustrations, and an emphasis
on the practical aspects of antennas. Featuring 60 chapters and
contributions from more than 80 renowned experts, this acclaimed resource is
edited by one of the world’s leading antenna authorities. This edition
features all of the classic antenna types, plus new and emerging designs,
with 13 all-new chapters and important updates to nearly all chapters from
past editions. Antenna Engineering Handbook, Fifth Edition, clearly explains
cutting-edge applications in WLANs, automotive systems, PDAs, and handheld
devices, making it an indispensable companion for today’s antenna
practitioners and developers. Coverage includes: •Antenna basics and classic
antennas•Design approaches for antennas and arrays•Wideband and multiband
antennas•Antennas for mobile devices and PDAs, automotive applications, and
aircraft•Base station and smart antennas•Beamforming and 5G
antennas•Millimeter-wave and terahertz antennas•Flexible, wearable, thin
film, origami, dielectric, and on-chip antennas•MIMO antennas and phased
arrays•Direction-finding and GPS antennas•Active antennas•Low-profile
wideband antennas•Nanoantennas•Reflectors and other satellite and radiotelescope antennas•Low-frequency, HF, VHF, UHF, ECM, and ESM
antennas•Impedance-matching techniques and material
characteristics•Metastructured and frequency selective surfaces•Propagation
and guided structures•Computational techniques and toolsets•Indoor and
outdoor measurements
Radio Telescope Reflectors Dec 21 2021 This book demonstrates how progress
in radio astronomy is intimately linked to the development of reflector
antennas of increasing size and precision. The authors describe the design

and construction of major radio telescopes as those in Dwingeloo, Jodrell
Bank, Parkes, Effelsberg and Green Bank since 1950 up to the present as well
as millimeter wavelength telescopes as the 30m MRT of IRAM in Spain, the 50m
LMT in Mexico and the ALMA submillimeter instrument. The advances in methods
of structural design and coping with environmental influences (wind,
temperature, gravity) as well as application of new materials are explained
in a non-mathematical, descriptive and graphical way along with the story of
the telescopes. Emphasis is placed on the interplay between astronomical and
electromagnetic requirements and structural, mechanical and control
solutions. A chapter on management aspects of large telescope projects
closes the book. The authors address a readership with interest in the
progress of engineering solutions applied to the development of radio
telescope reflectors and ground station antennas for satellite communication
and space research. The book will also be of interest to historians of
science and engineering with an inclination to astronomy.
Modern Antenna Design Dec 09 2020 A practical book written for engineers
who design and useantennas The author has many years of hands on experience
designingantennas that were used in such applications as the Venus and
Marsmissions of NASA The book covers all important topics of modern antenna
designfor communications Numerical methods will be included but only as much
as areneeded for practical applications
Essential Radio Astronomy Oct 26 2019 The ideal text for a one-semester
course in radio astronomy Essential Radio Astronomy is the only textbook on
the subject specifically designed for a one-semester introductory course for
advanced undergraduates or graduate students in astronomy and astrophysics.
It starts from first principles in order to fill gaps in students'
backgrounds, make teaching easier for professors who are not expert radio
astronomers, and provide a useful reference to the essential equations used
by practitioners. This unique textbook reflects the fact that students of
multiwavelength astronomy typically can afford to spend only one semester
studying the observational techniques particular to each wavelength band.
Essential Radio Astronomy presents only the most crucial concepts—succinctly
and accessibly. It covers the general principles behind radio telescopes,
receivers, and digital backends without getting bogged down in engineering
details. Emphasizing the physical processes in radio sources, the book's
approach is shaped by the view that radio astrophysics owes more to
thermodynamics than electromagnetism. Proven in the classroom and generously
illustrated throughout, Essential Radio Astronomy is an invaluable resource
for students and researchers alike. The only textbook specifically designed
for a one-semester course in radio astronomy Starts from first principles
Makes teaching easier for astronomy professors who are not expert radio
astronomers Emphasizes the physical processes in radio sources Covers the
principles behind radio telescopes and receivers Provides the essential
equations and fundamental constants used by practitioners Supplementary
website includes lecture notes, problem sets, exams, and links to
interactive demonstrations An online illustration package is available to
professors
Modern Lens Antennas for Communications Engineering Feb 29 2020 The aim of
this book is to present the modern design principles andanalysis of lens
antennas. It gives graduates and RF/Microwaveprofessionals the design

insights in order to make full use of lensantennas. Why do we want to write
a book in lens antennas?Because this topic has not been thoroughly
publicized, itsimportance is underestimated. As antennas play a key role
incommunication systems, recent development in wirelesscommunications would
indeed benefit from the characteristics oflens antennas: low profile, and
low cost etc. The major advantages of lens antennas are narrow beamwidth,
highgain, low sidelobes and low noise temperature. Their structures canbe
more compact and weigh less than horn antennas and parabolicantennas. Lens
antennas with their quasi-optical characteristics,also have low loss,
particularly at near millimeter andsubmillimeter wavelengths where they have
particular advantages. This book systematically conducts advanced and up-todatetreatment of lens antennas.
Handbook of Reflector Antennas and Feed Systems Volume II: Feed Systems Jul
16 2021 This is the first truly comprehensive and most up-to-date handbook
available on modern reflector antennas and feed sources for diversified
space and ground applications. There has never been such an all-encompassing
reflector handbook in print, and no currently available title offers
coverage of such recent research developments. The Handbook consists of
three volumes. Volume II focuses on feed sources. Reflector antennas are
extraordinary devices that combine high gain with geometrical simplicity,
and can operate in broad frequency bands. Their performance, however,
depends on the electrical characteristics of the feed system with which they
operate. This comprehensive volume provides you with a solid understanding
of feed system theory, design, and analysis. Featuring chapters authored by
experts in each aspect of feed systems, this book takes you from fundamental
mathematical techniques, electrically small and large dual reflectors, feed
geometry and telemetry, tracking and command antennas, and more. Throughout
the book numerous examples are provided to guide you in the practical
aspects of feed design.
Corner Reflector Standard Gain Antennas for 800 to 1600 Megacycles Jun 02
2020
Reflectarray Antennas: Analysis, Design, Fabrication, and Measurement Apr
24 2022 Reflectarray antennas refer to the class of radiating structures
that are comprised of an array of radiating elements, re-radiating the
energy that is impinged on them from one or more radiating feeds that are
located in free space. The constituent radiators that build a reflectarray
can be shaped to bring about some flexibility in the way that antenna
operates such as multi band/polarization operation. The printed nature of
these elements allow integration of active elements that can further enhance
the functionality of the reflectarray. This allows for capabilities such as
power amplification, adaptive beam shaping, and beam switching. This
resource presents readers with design guidelines along with an ample amount
of material on different types of reflectarrays and methods of analysis.
This book begins with introductory material on reflectarray antennas and
progresses to the presentation of state-of-the-art research in the field. A
direct comparison with conventional reflector antennas is provided, focusing
on conventional efficiency figures of reflectors. Moreover, this book offers
remarks on the future direction of reflectarray research and also potential
applications of the technology in face of the emergence of new fabrication
techniques to accommodate both passive and active elements.

Differential Geometric Methods in Design of Single and Dual Reflector
Antennas Jun 22 2019
Large Deployable Satellite Antennas Oct 19 2021 This book discusses the
innovative design, cable-net design and analysis, control, deployment,
development and applications of large space-deployable antennas. Drawing on
the authors’ own work in this field, it describes and analyzes various
typical deployable antennas, membrane antennas and super-large spaceassembled antennas, while chiefly focusing on mesh antennas due to their
wide range of applications. It also investigates forming–finding design and
the analysis of cable-truss structures for high-precision reflector
antennas, as well as deployment process control and deployment reliability
based on flexible multibody dynamic analysis. The book covers not only
mechanical structure performance, but also electromagnetic performance
realization and stability. Lastly, it proposes an electrical equivalent
method for mesh reflector antennas and a coupling model for the structural
displacement field and electrostatic field. Given the nature of its content,
the book is intended for researchers, graduate students and engineers in the
field of space antennas.
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